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Hi Everyone, 
Staff and children had a brilliant time at our 
pantomime this week. Sadly, I was not able to attend 
but the children were so excited to tell me all about 
it on Tuesday. ‘Best day ever’ said several children. 
There are many events happening between now and 
the end of term so make sure you keep checking the 
diary and emails so you don’t miss anything. 
 
On Wednesday next week staff from Robin Hood 
Multi-Academy Trust will be visiting the school and 
will be having a meeting in the hall for parents at 
9am. Please come along as this will give you the 
opportunity to ask any questions you have about the 
academy and their future plans for the school. We 
will send information out to any parents who are 
unable to attend. 
 
Performance rehearsals are going along well. I can’t 
wait to see all the children perform on 18th and 19th 
December. Information about tickets has been sent 
home, please send in your orders so that you are not 
disappointed. You will need tickets to attend any of 
the performances. Pre-school children can come if 
you can’t get childcare but all pushchairs etc must 
be left outside of the school.  
 
Kind regards 
Paula Rudd 
Interim Headteacher 
 
 

Themes for next week’s assemblies 
Each week we have a special theme for our assemblies and one of our key 
skills/values will be a focus for the week, with children being rewarded for displaying 
these. Our skill and theme for the next school week will be: Presenting/Advent 
 

Friday 1st December 2023 
Website: 
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Christmas Jumper Day 
 

On Thursday 7th December all children are 
invited to donate £1 to charity and to wear a 
Christmas/festive jumper to school. Any 
charity money collected will be given to a 
children’s charity such as Acorns Hospice. 
Our last charity day raised £86.00 lets see if 
we can beat this total this time and share 
some Christmas cheer with others less 
fortunate than ourselves. 

Dates for your diary 
Academic Year 2023-24 

 
Wed 6th Dec – Academy meeting with parents 9am 
Thur 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day 
Thurs 14th Dec – Junior school Christmas Market 
Mon 18th Dec - EYFS Nativity performance am 
                        KS1 performance pm 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 performance am 
                          EYFS nativity performance pm 
Thurs 21st Dec – Christmas parties 
Fri 22nd Dec – End of term 
Mon 8th Jan – Training Day school closed 
Tues 9th Jan – Back to school 
 
 
 

Reading 
Please remember to return your child’s reading 

book each Monday. If you do not return them they 
may not get another book until it is returned. We 

may have to charge for lost or damaged books. 
 

Celebration Assemblies will be every week, 
each Friday at 9am. If your child has been 
chosen to receive a certificate you will be 
informed via text or email and you are 
welcome to attend. 

Class Attendance 
2L – 100% 
2A – 95% 

1GT – 93% 
RB – 93% 

Nursery – 93% 
RG – 92% 
1D – 91% 

 
Class 2L are the winners of this week’s best 

attendance certificate.  
All of the class will get extra playtime today. 

 

 


